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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary 
School, these should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, 
concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The 

School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 

 
Our School Value this week is: Service 

“When we give cheerfully and accept gratefully, everyone is blessed.” - Maya Angelou 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
School Life 
Yet another busy week in the life of BP this week! The Netball Teams played Chase Bridge 
School last Friday (4th) and came away even-stevens, with one of the teams winning and the 
other team losing. They also played against Heathfield Junior School yesterday and 
managed to win both matches. Miss Holloway and Mrs Keightley reported back how well 
everyone played and supported each other. Well done everyone who played! 
 
Reception Class have had a busy week with their first visit to St Augustine’s on Tuesday this 
week. Miss McAvoy reported back as to their curiosity and the questions they asked of Fr 
John, who fielded their questions with experience and understanding! Reception have also 
had visits from some of our parents who have kindly come in to talk to the children about their 
careers and the jobs they do. We have some more parent visitors coming in next week, so 
thank you to everyone who has been able to offer their time to come in to see the children.  
 
Year 1 undertook their Spring Term Nature Walk to Heathfield Rec yesterday, as a follow up 
to the one they undertook in the Autumn Term. They were able to take our new clipboards 
over to the park and draw some of the things they were able to observe such as daffodils and 
blossoms on the trees. Thank you to all the parents who were able to help out.  
 
Following on from our work to help the children gain a better understanding of our School 
Vision of “Celebrating learning together in faith, hope and love”, Father David kindly came in 
to talk to the Junior classes to explore these values further. He felt he was very much tested 
by the children’s questioning and impressed with their respect for the concept. He took away 
from Year 5 a beautifully worded definition of Hope; “Looking forward happily”. 
 
A busy week next week for our football teams. The girls and boys both have a league match 
against Chase Bridge on Monday and the boys then have their Borough Football Tournament 
on Wednesday, so good luck to everyone! 
 
Staffing News 
Miss Lang will be leaving us at the end of this term and I would like to thank her for her time 
and dedication to the children she has taught at Bishop Perrin during her time with us. On 
behalf of all the staff, I would like to wish her all the best for the future. Miss Macklearn will 
continue teaching Year 1 for the remainder of the school year to ensure consistency and 
continuity for the children and Year 1 parents.  
 
School Association 
It was lovely to have our Junior Film Night last week. The children’s behaviour was fantastic 
and a credit to them all. Thank you to all the parents who came along to help and I know the 
Infants are very much looking forward to their Film Night next Friday (18th). The School 
Association Quiz Night is just a couple of weeks away, so please do come and support the 
school whilst also having a fun night out. Without parental support for events like this, the 
School Association aren’t able to raise the funds that then feed directly back into the school-
we shouldn’t forget about initiatives such as providing each child across the whole school 
with a £10 per pupil trip subsidy.  
 
A busy weekend of Six Nations rugby ahead… so good luck to all the home nations… 
especially England in their match against Ireland at Twickenham! 
 
Best wishes, 
 

Mr Corke 
 



Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 

Celebration 
ATTENDANCE 
Week beginning 28th February  
CLASS % 
Friendship 95.33 
Endurance 94.00 
Peace 97.00 
Forgiveness 98.33 
Reverence 98.67 
Service 95.77 
Justice  98.85 

 
Well done to Reverence class for achieving the best  
attendance for this week. 
 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 

Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
Friendship class Sophia, Whole Class 

Endurance class  Whole Class 

Peace class  Aarit 

Forgiveness class  Declan 

Reverence class  Sophia 

Service class  Violet 

Justice class  Hannah  
 
 
 

YEAR 6 SCHOOL JOURNEY - PAYMENT 
This is a reminder that the deadline for full payment for 
this visit is Friday 25th March. This applies whether you 
have chosen to pay by instalments or by paying the 
deposit and then one lump sum. 
 
You can check how much you have still to pay and 
make the payment by visiting 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool  
 
Please note that there can be no extensions to this 
deadline. 
 
 

YEAR 5 ISLE OF WIGHT - PAYMENT 
This is a reminder that the deadline for full payment for 
this visit is Friday 18th March 2022.  This applies 
whether you have chosen to pay by instalments or by 
paying the deposit and then one lump sum. 
 
You can check how much you have still to pay and 
make the payment by visiting 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool    
 
Please note that there can be no extensions to this 
deadline. 

CORRECT PE KIT 
Please can you make sure that your child is wearing the 

appropriate PE kit for their PE lessons. A number of 

children have been wearing black leggings instead of 

black tracksuit bottoms. Children should be wearing plain 

or Bishop Perrin-branded black tracksuit bottoms or plain 

black PE shorts. If you have any questions then please 

get in touch. Please see the table below, taken from the 

Uniform Policy, if you need nay clarification. Those 

children who are not wearing track suit bottoms will be 

spoken to about their kit. Thank you for your help and 

support with this.  Miss Holloway - PE Lead 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool


MOTHERING SUNDAY FLOWERS 
The School Association are excited to be able to offer 
Mothering Sunday Flowers again this year. 
 
The Kalanchoe Calandiva potted flowers have been 
kindly sourced at a reasonable price by Simpervirens 
Nursery and cost £4 each. 
 

 
 

It you wish to order a potted flower please do so by 
Thursday 17th March 2022 at 6pm.  
 
Please make payments via the Bopp QR code or link 
below. 
 

 
 
https://bopp.app/link/dvb2x 
 
Please add your child’s name and year during the 
payment. Distribution of orders will be at the end of 
school on Friday 25th March 2022, ready for Mothering 
Sunday.  
Thank you for helping to raise funds for the school 
 

READING AND HOMEWORK DIARIES 
If you are using your child’s Reading or Homework 

Diary to send a message to their teacher, please can 

you make sure you remind your child to make sure they 

show the Reading/Homework Diary to their teacher. 

Reading and Homework Diaries are not checked every 

day, so unless a teacher is told that there is a message 

for them, it may well get missed and not seen. Thank 

you. 
 

 

CHICKENPOX 
Please be aware that we have had a further case of 

Chickenpox in Reception class.  

 

 

MILK BOTTLE TOPS 
Were no longer able to collect milk bottle tops, as the 

recycling charity we use have stopped collecting them. 

Many thanks to those who previously had been 

donating them. If anyone is aware of a service locally 

please do let us know, but for now were unable to 

collect them.  

 

 

DIARY DATES 

Date Event 

15th Mar YR6 to St Augustine’s Church 

15th Mar YR2 TFL Virtual Workshop 

16th Mar YR6 to visit Squires 

18th Mar Infants Movie Night 

21st Mar Police, Safer Schools Officer YREC 

26th Mar Quiz Night – Adults Only  

31st Mar YR5 Science Museum Trip 

6th – 18th Apr Easter Holidays 

19th Apr INSET DAY 

20th Apr Children Return to School 

25th Apr Police, Safer Schools Officer to YR4 
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